
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EchoStar Technologies Corporation 
94 Inverness Circle East 

Englewood, CO  80112 
(303) 723-1000 

April 20, 2004  
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
We the undersigned, hereby certify that, in the case of individual applicant, he 
or she is not subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to section 5301 of 
the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 USC 853a or in the case of non-individual 
applicant (e.g. corporation, partnership or other unincorporated association), no 
party to the applicant is subject to a denial of federal benefit pursuant to that 
action. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mathew Aschenberg, Agency Engineer  
 
 
 
 


